
 Encontro das 1ª, 6ª e 15ª Regiões

The first meeting of the CONACEs for this current administration, which took place 

in Porto Velho-RO on March 23rd and 24th, brought together the CONACES of the 

1st, 6th, and 15th Regions. The General Directorate presented the accounting of the 

different funds raised, such as for the Participation Fund, the Health Fund and the 

funds raised for the Faixa Adicional; it also presented administrative projects 

currently underway and cleared up the doubts with respect to the topics regarding 

this subject.

The General Representation explained the priorities of this Administration and 

brought the main orientations necessary at this time to the Representative Mestres 

and to the entire Direction of the Center.

The General Representation and the General Directorate closer 

to the Regions

The General Representation and the General Directorate began their 

administration carrying out a movement of getting closer to the Councils of Central 

Administration (CONACES) and the local Representations.

“Our objective is to work in friendship to strengthen our União”, said the General 

Representative Mestre, Paulo Afonso Amato Condé.



Goals and objectives of the Plantation Department

On April 7th, also in Sede Geral, a planning meeting for the Department of 

Plantation and Environment took place, where goals, objectives and priorities were 

established for the work in this triennium.

Additionally, the main scientific studies currently underway with our sacred plants 

were presented.

Seed Bank will be implemented in a network

On March 6th and 7th, a meeting of the Department of Plantation and Environment 

was held where it was decided to implement the Seed Bank project, which will be 

done via Networking (in a participatory way with the Núcleos of the UDV), where 

the native species of Mariri and Chacrona (matrices) will be cultivated in the areas 

of the Núcleos’ plantations, near where they were collected. This project will be 

presented to the Management Committee of the General Directorate and then to 

the CONAGE for approval.

The Núcleos that are interested will be responsible for this conservation and they 

will receive support in order to maintain each sample identified and preserved.

 A line of communication, In Real Time

The newsletter, In Real Time, is the new line of communication of the General 

Directorate and the General Representation. Produced by the Department of 

Memory and Communication-DG, its objective is to be a direct channel with the 

associates of the Center, sending summaries in real time, whenever possible, of the 

developments of the General Directorate and the General Representation. 

Approved Department logo

A logo for the DPMA was approved (created by designer Silvio 

Leossi) that will be used in documents, promotional products 

and other publications of the Department.

www.udv.org.br


